
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

KILEY PARK RENOVATION - PUBLIC INPUT MEETING 
 

The Huntley Park District will be hosting a Public Input Meeting regarding the 

renovation of Kiley Park on Monday, April 17 at 7:00p.  Staff will share initial park 

renovation concepts and provide an overall update.  This park in the Wing Point 

Subdivision will be renovated in 2023.  Please join us to share feedback and get an 

update on the project. 

  

What:   Kiley Park Renovation – Public Input Meeting 

When:   Monday, April 17 at 7:00p 

Where:   Huntley Park District – Cosman Theater 

  12015 Mill Street 

  Huntley, IL 60142 

   

 
 


